
                                                                                                 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We hope you all had a lovely break and like us, are looking forward to some warmer weather! Our 
theme this term is ‘Down with the Dinosaurs’ followed by ‘People who help us’.  
 

 

EYFS Term 4 

Spring Newsletter 

Reading 
Please continue to bring your child’s reading 

folder to school every day, and books will 

continue to be changed on a rolling timetable.  

 

 
  

 

 

 

General Reminders 

Please ensure all your child’s belongings and clothes are clearly named, 

especially PE kits.  

• PE will be on Wednesdays however it is useful to keep PE kits in school all 

the time. 

• As the weather becomes warmer please provide a named sunhat for your 

child and apply sun cream to your child before school if necessary.  
 

Please don’t hesitate to speak to us should you need to. 

The EYFS team 
 

Word Books 

Your child will continue to bring home their 

word book every week. Please can you help 

your child learn to read the words. This will 

enable them to increase the number of 

common words they can read by sight and 
improve their fluency. Words will be added 

to their books every Thursday. 
 

Dates for your diary with more information to 

follow…. 
World Book Day 7th March– Roald Dahl theme 

Comic Relief – 15th March 

Parents Evenings – 12th March, 14th March 

 

 

 

  

 

Wow notes 

We love sharing your child’s achievements with 
the class. Please continue to record these 

moments and send them into school.  You can 

always find more wow notes in our cloakroom. 
 

Can you help us? – From March 18th we will be finding about people who help us (doctors, nurses, 

paramedics, vets, dentists, police officers, fire fighters, opticians etc) and exploring these jobs.  We 

would love to have some ‘real life’ visitors to come to the classroom and talk to the children.  If you 

can help us with this and would be willing to visit the class please let us know soon as possible. 

 


